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 On 14 August 2019, the Department of Science and Technology hosted a forum on "Irradiation of Food Products" at
Annabel's Restaurant in Tomas Morato, QC. Headed by DOSTâ€™s PCAARRD (Phil. Council for Agriculture, Aquatic and
Natural Resources Research and Devâ€™t.) Research Specialist Abigail f. Gueco, MPAf of the Technology Transfer and
Promotion Div. DOSTâ€™s Phil. Nuclear Research Institute (PNRI) Head of Irradiation Services Section, Luvimina G.
Lanuza, MNSA, PAGASA was briefed together with other Stakeholders regarding the benefits of irradiation on food
products. Present at this forum was Paul B. Juat, Asst. to the Chairman Emeritus of A. Brown Co., Inc. which is
interested In putting up an irradiation facility and is the company behind

Philippine Amalgamated Supermarkets Association, Inc.
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